
What’s being done about traffic in Cockburn?

Are you kidding me? Look at this!
Don't worry something's being done all levels of government are working together  to 
reduce the traffic congestion at Cockburn Central around Kwinana freeway at Berrigan 
Drive and alongour major connecting roads running east-west and north-south across the 
city. Yeah, they're working on  it i told ya! To improve traffic flow at Cockburn Central part 
of Armadale Road has been widened at Cockburn Central Train Station a larger car 
park east of the station has opened. The realignment of  Knock has also provided another 
way of accessing the car park and allows commuters quicker entry and exit out of the train 
station and a new bridge has been built over Kwinana freeway to connect North Lake 
Road to Armadale Road. Not bad huh! Yeah not bad! To reduce congestion getting  on 
and off the freeway at Berrigan Drive they've widened Kwinana freeway from Russell to 
Farrington Road widened parts of Karol avenue and are doing the same along Jandakot 
Road from Solomon Road to Berrigan Drive. I told you, i told you! To improve the journey 
along our major east-west north-south connector roads the Stock Road and Beeliar Drive 
intersection has been upgraded and Spearwood Avenue widened. I like it! A second 
right turning lane has been constructed from North Lake Road into Farrington Road and 
Hammond Road between Branch Circus and Bartram Road is being widened other things 
that have helped traffic congestion include the smart freeway and the new Thornley to 
Cockburn rail link due for completion late 2024.Also our ever-expanding network of shared 
paths and bike-friendly roads so it is going to improve. Gosh, if we were bikes we wouldn't 
have this problem would we oh man!  Hey, take it easy we're working on it!
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